
 
 

Monday, 27 Seskéha/August 2012 

 
In: Chiefs Mike Delisle, Martin Leborgne, Kenneth McComber, Clinton Phillips, 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Rhonda Kirby, Lloyd Phillips, Carl Horn, Christine 
Zachary-Deom, Billy Diabo, Bobby Patton, Gina Deer (all in attendance) 
 
Also attending: Mike O’Brien (Chief of Staff, Office of the Council of Chiefs), 
Melissa Curotte (Recorder) 
 
Housekeeping 
 

 Acceptance of minutes for the following dates: 
  
1. June 18, 2012 
2. July 3, 2012 
3. July 6, 2012 
4. July 26, 2012 

 

 Chief Clinton Phillips on vacation from August 30 to September 9. Back in 
office on Monday, September 10. 
 

Agenda item 
 
Mohawk Council Executive Directive: Rescinding and Replacement of 
Mohawk Council Resolution #5/1984-1985  
Chief & Council revoked the delegated responsibility of the current Kahnawake 
Combined Schools Committee and appointed an interim Board of Trustees 
composed of Rheena Skye-Diabo, Franklin Williams and the Principals of the three 
Kahnawà:ke schools. Appointed Mike Diabo as an advisor to the Board of Trustees. 
Empowered through Mohawk Council Executive Directive #30/2012-2013 (please 
see entire MCED, attached). Passed by eleven (11) Chiefs, with Carl Horn 
objecting.  
 
 








